In response to inquiry by the Office of the City Clerk, |, Lloyd Roberts
seek reappointment
do not seek reappointment

as a member of the Code Enforcement Board for the City of Cocoa for a three-year term.

Sincerely,

VYL

Lloyd Roberts
Additional Comments:

Return to: Office of the City Clerk
City of Cocoa
65 Stone Street
"~ Cocoa, FL 32922



